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Inspiring Minds  
Fact sheet about Give Pulse, our new volunteer management system. 

Why Give Pulse?  

Give Pulse will help the Inspiring Minds team be better managers of our volunteers. The system 
allows us to collect better data about our volunteers and centralizes the management of our 
operations. Give Pulse allows us to collaborate with community partners, approve and edit 
submitted projects, events and opportunities. The system allows us to better track the 
organization’s impact by providing one place to track volunteer impact, hours, reflections and to 
report on special initiatives.  

What is the benefit for volunteers?  
There are many benefits to having an account on Give Pulse: 

• When you anticipate registering for future events, you will just click to register. You won’t 
need to complete an application again, you’ll just register annually for service.  

• You can navigate back to the registration to update your schedule or let us know you are 
unable to attend at your regularly scheduled time.  

• You can notify us right away about your service. You can tell us about your experience 
or let us know if you need additional support.  

• You will receive notification of workshops, coffee hours, and special events and be able 
to register with a click of a button.  

• Your registration and service hours are tracked so you can see how you are giving back 
to the community.  

• You can communicate with other individuals active in the community. 
• If you happen to purchase tickets, items or make a donation inside the system, you can 

login access all information to what was purchased or donated. 

 
Does this impact how I’ll sign in at a school?  
Yes and no. You’ll still come in to the office and sign in the Inspiring Minds log book. You see 
that our sign in sheets will look different. You’ll no longer track hours at the school. You’ll just 
sign in and out.  Your hours will be recorded by you in the online system. You can do that right 
from your smartphone or you can login to the system from home.   
 
What if I don’t have a computer or a smart phone?  
No worries. We can help with that.  Let us know by giving us a call at 274-3240. 
   
What if I’m not really proficient with computers?  
That’s ok.  We’re all learning together. First, we’re holding information sessions in August that 
will provide you with an overview of the system. We have posted some videos on our website 
and are and offering a number of support sessions throughout the fall.  You can give us a call at 
274-3240 and we’ll schedule you for a session. 


